
 
 

2017 SPRING JUNIOR TEAM TENNIS - INFORMATION 
 
 
Thank you for signing your child up for our 2017 Spring Junior Team Tennis. Season will start the first 
weekend in March you will receive an email once teams are formed and we receive the schedule from the 
USTA, most likely that first week in March. Below you will find a few reminders and some important information 
regarding Junior Team Tennis. 

• Mandatory Parent Orientation for Junior Team Tennis will be Tuesday 2/28/17 at 5:30 PM OR 
Friday, 3/3/17 at 6 PM at MTC. Attendance to one of the meetings is mandatory. 

Match Schedule- Update 2/28/17 – Matches will begin on March 11th. The USTA will release the match 
schedule the first week in March. We will email the schedule to you as soon as we get it. Please remember 
that the schedule will be a tentative schedule and several of the match dates and times can change. Please 
rely of the weekly emails for the most accurate match information. 
 
Match Availability– Each week, by Monday, you will receive an email letting you know When and Where the 
match is for the upcoming weekend. Please respond to that email whether you CAN or CAN'T play. If you are 
NOT SURE, please let us know with the date that you will be able to confirm. We will send out a Final 
Confirmation email on Thursday morning with a list of who is playing in the match.  
 
Match Day- One of our MTC Pros will be present for every Match. Please show up at the match site 30 min 
prior to the match. Please wear your JTT team shirt. The tennis balls will be provided. Please let us know if you 
need any help with car-pooling. In the final email we designate some of the parents to bring a few snacks for 
the players.  
 
Parent Orientation (Mandatory) - We will have a Parent Orientation for Junior Team Tennis scheduled on 
Tuesday 2/28/17 at 5:30 PM and Friday, 3/3/17 at 6 PM at MTC. Attendance to one of the meetings in 
mandatory for all parents. 
 
Player Guidelines - Please review the JTT Player Guidelines. 
 
Practice- We will have practice every Friday from 5:00-6:30 (Optional). The cost is $15 for members and $20 
for nonmembers. Please respond to the Jr Team Tennis Practice email in order to reserve your spot in the 
practice. Weekly emails will go out for sign ups.  
 
T-Shirts—Please provide us with your child’s t-shirt size by Friday, 2/24/17, if you have not already done so. If 
we receive your child’s t-shirt size after 2/24/17 we will need to estimate your child's t-shirt size. T-shirts will be 
available for pick up Friday afternoon on 3/3/17 in the tennis office.  
 
If you have any questions please call the tennis office (951) 698-6774 or email us at 
info@murrietatennisclub.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
MTC 
 

http://96bda424cfcc34d9dd1a-0a7f10f87519dba22d2dbc6233a731e5.r41.cf2.rackcdn.com/murrietatennisclub/pdf-files/MTC_JTT_PLAYER_GUIDLINES.pdf
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